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Social Networks in Youth and Adolescence John Cotterell
2007 This thoroughly revised new edition looks at the
nature of social networks, their changing
configurations, and the forces of influence they unleash
in shaping the life experiences of young people between
the ages of 12 and 25 years. The author draws on both
social and psychological research to apply network
thinking to the social relations of youth across the
domains of school, work and society. Network thinking
examines the pattern and nature of social ties, and
analyses how networks channel information, influence and
support with effects on a wide range of life
experiences. The book comprises eleven chapters, which
contain discussion on key topics, such as youth
transitions, network analysis, friendship, romantic
ties, peer victimization, antisocial behaviour, youth
risk-taking, school motivation, career influence, youth
citizenship, and community organizations for young
people. Chapters contain discussions of practical ways
in which schools can provide support, and suggestions
for youth organizations on how to assist young people to
become effective citizens.
New Rules for a New Economy Stephen A. Herzenberg
2018-08-06 Three quarters of the American workforce is
now employed in services, a substantial portion in lowpaying, dead-end jobs. Can the service economy do as
well by the American worker as the old manufacturing
economy? Can the widely shared prosperity that
accompanied steady increases in productivity and
performance in manufacturing be replicated in the
services? They can and they will, the authors of this
timely book contend, but only if outmoded policies and
practices are brought into line with the new economy.
New Rules for a New Economy explains why this must be
accomplished and how we can start. The authors call for
new, decentralized institutions suited to a dynamic
economy in which change is constant and rapid. In
particular, they see a need for job ladders and worker
associations that cut across firm boundaries. These
institutions would foster individual and collective
learning, mark out career paths, and facilitate
coordination among both individuals and organizations in
a networked economy. The authors propose new rules to
reshape labor market institutions and policy, improving
economic performance and opportunities for workers.
Unusual in providing a comprehensive theoretical
perspective that is grounded in detailed case research,
this book points the way to a better future, not just
for elite knowledge workers but for everyone.
Spinoff 1981 James J. Haggerty 1981
Organizational Knowledge Silvia Gherardi 2009-02-04 This
book makes an important contribution to our
understanding of practice-based organizational learning
and knowing. Based on the author's detailed study of
safety practices in different corporate settings. The
author uses this study to empirically describe how
learning, knowing and organizing are practised. Centred
on the concepts of "knowing in practice" and the
"texture" of organizational knowledge. Gives a rich
account of how organizations learn and how corporate
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practices and policies evolve.
5 Years of Must Reads from HBR: 2022 Edition (5 Books)
Harvard Business Review 2022-05-10 Five years' worth of
management wisdom, all in one place. Get the latest,
most significant thinking from the pages of Harvard
Business Review in 5 Years of Must Reads from HBR: 2022
Edition. Every year, HBR editors examine the ideas,
insights, and best practices from the past twelve months
to select the definitive articles that have provoked the
most conversation and inspired the most change. From
building trust as a leader, to creating a workplace
where equity can thrive, to exploring how the work-fromanywhere future is now our present, the articles in this
five-book collection will help you manage your daily
challenges and meet the changing competitive landscape
head-on. Books in HBR's 10 Must Reads series offer
essential reading selected from the pages of Harvard
Business Review on topics critical to the success of
every manager. Each book is packed with advice and
inspiration from leading experts such as Michael Porter,
Frances X. Frei, Marcus Buckingham, Joan C. Williams,
Roger Martin, Robert Livingston, and Katrina Lake.
Company examples range from P&G, UPS, and Deloitte to
Alibaba, Apple, and Stitch Fix. 5 Years of Must Reads
from HBR: 2022 Edition brings the most current and
important business conversations to your fingertips.
HBR's 10 Must Reads paperback series is the definitive
collection of books for new and experienced leaders
alike. Leaders looking for the inspiration that big
ideas provide, both to accelerate their own growth and
that of their companies, should look no further. HBR's
10 Must Reads series focuses on the core topics that
every ambitious manager needs to know: leadership,
strategy, change, managing people, and managing
yourself. Harvard Business Review has sorted through
hundreds of articles and selected only the most
essential reading on each topic. Each title includes
timeless advice that will be relevant regardless of an
ever‐changing business environment.
The Secret Circuit Bruce D. Abramson 2007-08-10 Imagine
a high impact, low profile, nonpartisan government
institution located across the street from the White
House. Imagine that it plays a central role in shaping
our technology industries, in overseeing globalization,
and in holding the federal government responsible for
its commercial activities. Imagine that only Congress
and the Supreme Court can correct its mistakes. Such an
institution exists. The United States Court of Appeals
for the Federal Circuit was born in the early 1980s as
part of the drive to liberalize and reinvigorate the
American economy. Over the past twenty-five years, it
has earned its nickname as the 'patent court' by
revolutionizing American patent law, but it also
oversees international trade law and government business
law. Taken together, its docket covers the rules guiding
innovation, globalization, and much of government. Are
these rules impelling the economy forward or holding it
back? Are the policies we have the policies we want? How
are we faring, as the economy transitions from the
industrial age to the information age? What
responsibility does the Federal Circuit bear in shaping
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America's current economic policies in these three
critical areas? The Secret Circuit demystifies this
Court's work and answers these questions.
New Directions in Career Planning and the Workplace Jean
M. Kummerow 2000 An updated edition of a landmark book,
this invaluable career-planning guide for employers and
counselors offers a startling look at the forces
changing the workplace of the new millennium.
Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third Series Library of
Congress. Copyright Office 1978
Office Machine and Equipment Dealers Act United States.
Congress. House. Committee on Energy and Commerce.
Subcommittee on Commerce, Transportation, and Tourism
1983
Distribution Law: Antitrust Principles & Practice, 3rd
Edition Banks 2019-09-17 The cornerstone reference on
antitrust issues that arise from distribution
arrangements. Establish a sound manufacturer-distributor
relationship in full compliance with federal and state
antitrust law; understand enforcement factors and the
effect of antitrust regulation on distributor behavior;
handle pricing, vertical restraints, exclusivity, tying,
and refusal to deal. For insightful analysis and
practical guidance on the antitrust issues that arise
from distribution arrangements, turn to Theodore Banks.
With this unique resource you'll be able to prepare for,
or even prevent, the antitrust-based disputes that all
too often mar the manufacturer-distributor relationship.
Distribution Law: Antitrust Principles and Practice,
Third Edition shows you how to: Establish a sound
manufacturer-distributor relationship in full compliance
with federal and state antitrust law Understand
enforcement factors and the effect of antitrust
regulation on distributor behavior Handle problems
arising from such areas as pricing, vertical restraints,
exclusivity, tying, and refusal to deal. You will get
factual analysis of virtually every significant
distribution antitrust case. You will find in-depth,
practical analysis of such specific issues as: lost
profits, predatory pricing, market definition, antitrust
damages, and judicial latitude in discovery. Note:
Online subscriptions are for three-month periods.
Previous Edition: Distribution Law: Antitrust Principles
and Practice, Second Edition, ISBN: 9780735502680
The Manager's Pocket Guide to Knowledge Management
Kathleen Foley Curley 2001-01-01 This text provides a
practical plan and roadmap to help the reader begin the
knowledge mananagement process. The stages of
assessment, planning, deployment, and evaluation are
explored and steps for putting it all together to expand
core competencies and win competitive advantage are
discussed.
Beyond Knowledge Management Brian Lehaney 2004-01-01
Providing a combination of the conceptual and practical
aspects of knowledge management, this book demonstrates
how this management approach can be effectively used.
Everyday examples are provided to encourage its
practical application within organizations.
Information and Process Integration in Enterprises
Toshiro Wakayama 2012-12-06 Information and Process
Integration in Enterprises: Rethinking Documents is a
bold attempt to address information and process
integration issues as a single body of research and
practice. This book has identified the concept of
documents as a common thread linking the integration
issues. Documents, after all, are representations of
information, along with representations of the usage of
the information contained therein. Rethinking the role
of documents is therefore central to (re)engineering
enterprises in the context of information and process
integration. The chapters of this book are based on
papers presented at the `International Working
Conference on Information and Process Integration in
Enterprises (IPIC '96)', held at MIT on November 14 and
15, 1996. The chapters cover a range of issues: from the
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future role of documents in enterprise integration, to
emerging models of business processes and information
use, to practical experiences in implementing new
processes and technologies in real work environments.
Information and Process Integration in Enterprises:
Rethinking Documents is suitable as a secondary text for
a graduate level course on information technology.
Budget Repair Guide Gene Constant 1993-04-01
Collaborative Ethnography in Business Environments
Maryann McCabe 2016-11-25 In a global and rapidly
changing commercial environment, businesses increasingly
use collaborative ethnographic research to understand
what motivates their employees and what their customers
value. In this volume, anthropologists, marketing
professionals, computer scientists and others examine
issues, challenges, and successes of ethnographic
cooperation in the corporate world. The book argues that
constant shifts in the global marketplace require
increasing multidisciplinary and multicultural teamwork
in consumer research and organizational culture;
addresses the need of corporate ethnographers to be
adept at reading and translating the social
constructions of knowledge and power, in order to
contribute to the team process of engaging research
participants, clients and stakeholders; reveals the
essentially dynamic process of collaborative
ethnography; shows how multifunctional teams design and
carry out research, communicate findings and
implications for organizational objectives, and craft
strategies to achieve those objectives to increase the
vibrancy of economies, markets and employment rates
worldwide.
The Inquiring Organization Chun Wei Choo 2015-12-18
Organizations behave as knowledge-seeking communities
when their members share beliefs about cause-and-effect
relationships, norms for evaluating information, and
values that guide the translation of knowledge to
practice. What are the practices, arrangements, and
mechanisms that make up how an organization knows what
it knows? What are the underlying values and norms that
shape the character and orientation of these methods?
What can we learn from failures and disasters in
organizational learning -- and how do organizations
become susceptible to common learning traps such as the
self-fulfilling prophecy, groupthink, group
polarization, learning myopia, and selective information
processing? In The Inquiring Organization, Chun Wei Choo
examines how an organization's knowledge-acquisition and
information-seeking leads to the construction of beliefs
and the formation of epistemic practices that can affect
its capacity to learn and grow. The book explores the
epistemology of organizational learning and information
seeking; how organizations acquire and justify
knowledge; and how information is sought and shaped to
warrant as well as to question beliefs. It starts from
the premise that organizations are truth-seeking -- they
seek beliefs which are well supported by reasoning,
evidence, and experience in order to act more
effectively. It then makes the case for a normative view
of organizational knowledge which identifies the
epistemic norms that an organization needs to pursue in
order to acquire valid knowledge and true belief. The
book progressively develops a set of information and
epistemic features that are used to describe an
inquiring organization. An inquiring organization is one
that is motivated to acquire knowledge, where this
motivation for knowledge includes not only the pursuit
of truth, but also understanding, creativity, and
curiosity. It has developed norms and practices of
information seeking and knowledge acquisition that are
truth-conducive, granting it reliable success in
acquiring knowledge that is advantageous to the
organization. It sees knowledge as the result of an
ongoing process of inquiry in which knowledge is always
provisional and always being improved upon, where
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beliefs are linked to experience, and the seeking of
knowledge is an inclusive, collective enterprise.
Technology Commercialization Manual Melvin Joseph
DeGeeter 2004
Fostering Research on the Economic and Social Impacts of
Information Technology National Research Council
1998-10-15 The tremendous growth in use of information
technology (IT) has led to an increased interest in
understanding its social and economic impacts. This book
presents examples of crosscutting research that has been
conducted to understand the impact of information
technology on personal, community, and business
activities. It explores ways in which the use of
methodology from economics and social sciences
contributes to important advances in understanding these
impacts. The book discusses significant research issues
and concerns and suggests approaches for fostering
increased interdisciplinary research on the impacts of
information technology and making the results of this
research more accessible to the public and policymakers.
This volume is expected to influence funding priorities
and levels of support for interdisciplinary research of
this kind.
Managing Industrial Knowledge Ikujiro Nonaka 2001-02-06
Managing Industrial Knowledge illuminates the complex
processes at work in the creation and successful
transfer of corporate knowledge. It is now generally
recognized that the competitive advantages of firms
depends on their ability to build, utilize and protect
knowledge assets. In this volume many of the foremost
international authors and pioneers of the study of
knowledge in firms present their latest work and
insights into organizational knowledge and innovation.
In a world where markets, products, technologies,
competitors, regulations, and even societies change
rapidly, continuous innovation and the knowledge that
produces innovation have become key. The chapters in
this keynote volume shed new light on the contextual
factors in knowledge creation, the links between
knowledge and innovation in all aspects of business life
and the processes by which these may be fostered or lost
in organizations.
HBR's 10 Must Reads 2019 Harvard Business Review
2018-10-16 A year's worth of management wisdom, all in
one place. We've reviewed the ideas, insights, and best
practices from the past year of Harvard Business Review
to keep you up-to-date on the most cutting-edge,
influential thinking driving business today. With
authors from Thomas H. Davenport to Michael E. Porter
and company examples from Facebook to DHL, this volume
brings the most current and important management
conversations right to your fingertips. This book will
inspire you to: Make stronger connections and build
greater trust among people who work on multiple teams
Engage customers and employees alike with the help of
artificial intelligence Channel your outrage about
sexual harassment in the workplace into effective action
Consider how CEO activism can generate goodwill for your
company--and weigh its risks Pair data with qualitative
research to increase diversity in your organization
Remain competitive in a hub economy by using your
company's assets and capabilities differently This
collection of articles includes: "The Overcommitted
Organization," by Mark Mortensen and Heidi K. Gardner;
"Why Do We Undervalue Competent Management?" by
Raffaella Sadun, Nicholas Bloom, and John Van Reenen;
"'Numbers Take Us Only So Far,'" by Maxine Williams;
"The New CEO Activists," by Aaron K. Chatterji and
Michael W. Toffel; "Artificial Intelligence for the Real
World," by Thomas H. Davenport and Rajeev Ronanki; "Why
Every Organization Needs an Augmented Reality Strategy,"
by Michael E. Porter and James E. Heppelmann; "Thriving
in the Gig Economy," by Gianpiero Petriglieri, Susan
Ashford, and Amy Wrzesniewski; "Managing Our Hub
Economy," by Marco Iansiti and Karim R. Lakhani; "The
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Leader's Guide to Corporate Culture," by Boris
Groysberg, Jeremiah Lee, Jesse Price, and J. Yo-Jud
Cheng; "The Error at the Heart of Corporate Leadership,"
by Joseph L. Bower and Lynn S. Paine; and "Now What?" by
Joan C. Williams and Suzanne Lebsock.
HBR's 10 Must Reads on AI, Analytics, and the New
Machine Age (with bonus article "Why Every Company Needs
an Augmented Reality Strategy" by Michael E. Porter and
James E. Heppelmann) Harvard Business Review 2018-12-24
Intelligent machines are revolutionizing business.
Machine learning and data analytics are powering a wave
of groundbreaking technologies. Is your company ready?
If you read nothing else on how intelligent machines are
revolutionizing business, read these 10 articles. We've
combed through hundreds of Harvard Business Review
articles and selected the most important ones to help
you understand how these technologies work together, how
to adopt them, and why your strategy can't ignore them.
In this book you'll learn how: Data science, driven by
artificial intelligence and machine learning, is
yielding unprecedented business insights Blockchain has
the potential to restructure the economy Drones and
driverless vehicles are becoming essential tools 3-D
printing is making new business models possible
Augmented reality is transforming retail and
manufacturing Smart speakers are redefining the rules of
marketing Humans and machines are working together to
reach new levels of productivity This collection of
articles includes "Artificial Intelligence for the Real
World," by Thomas H. Davenport and Rajeev Ronanki;
"Stitch Fix's CEO on Selling Personal Style to the Mass
Market," by Katrina Lake; "Algorithms Need Managers,
Too," by Michael Luca, Jon Kleinberg, and Sendhil
Mullainathan; "Marketing in the Age of Alexa," by Niraj
Dawar; "Why Every Organization Needs an Augmented
Reality Strategy," by Michael E. Porter and James E.
Heppelmann; "Drones Go to Work," by Chris Anderson; "The
Truth About Blockchain," by Marco Iansiti and Karim R.
Lakhani; "The 3-D Printing Playbook," by Richard A.
D’Aveni; "Collaborative Intelligence: Humans and AI Are
Joining Forces," by H. James Wilson and Paul R.
Daugherty; "When Your Boss Wears Metal Pants," by Walter
Frick; and "Managing Our Hub Economy," by Marco Iansiti
and Karim R. Lakhani.
5 Years of Must Reads from HBR: 2021 Edition (5 Books)
Harvard Business Review 2020-10-20 Five years' worth of
management wisdom, all in one place. Get the latest,
most significant thinking from the pages of Harvard
Business Review in 5 Years of Must Reads: 2021 Edition.
Every year, HBR editors examine the ideas, insights, and
best practices from the past twelve months to select the
definitive articles that have provoked the most
conversation, the most inspiration, and the most change.
From how you can lead with authenticity by moving past
your comfort zone, to understanding how blockchain will
affect your industry, to creating a workplace where
gender equity can thrive, the articles in this five-book
collection will help you manage your daily challenges
and meet the changing competitive landscape head-on.
Books in the HBR 10 Must Reads series offer essential
reading selected from the pages of Harvard Business
Review on topics critical to the success of every
manager. Each book is packed with advice and inspiration
from leading experts such as Clayton Christensen,
Michael Porter, W. Chan Kim, Renee Mauborgne, Herminia
Ibarra, Marcus Buckingham, Joan C. Williams, Roger
Martin, Adam Grant, and Katrina Lake. Company examples
range from Pepsico, DHL, and Deloitte to Alibaba, Adobe,
and Stitch Fix. 5 Years of Must Reads: 2021 Edition
brings the most current and important business
conversations to your fingertips.
Strategy Stewart R Clegg 2016-12-13 Get 12 months FREE
access to an interactive eBook when purchasing the
paperback* Updated to bring the material in line with
the topical and contemporary ideas and debates on or
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about strategy and catering to students and their
diverse learning styles, the second edition is an easy
to use tool allowing students to switch from web
resources to the print text and back again, opening
windows on the world of strategy through cases that are
vibrant and engaged, digital links that allow them to
explore topics in more detail and video and other media
that encourage relating theory to practice. Providing a
fresh perspective on strategy from an organizational
perspective through a discursive approach featuring key
theoretic tenets, this text is also pragmatic and
emphasizes the practices of strategy to encourage the
reader to be open to a wider set of ideas, with a little
more relevance, and with a cooler attitude towards the
affordances of the digital world and the possibilities
for strategy’s futures. The key areas of Strategy take a
critical stance in the new edition, and also include
areas less evident in conventional strategy texts such
as not-for-profit organizations, process theories,
globalization, organizational politics and decisionmaking as well as the futures of strategy. The new
edition comes packed with features that encourage
readers to engage and relate theory to practice and is
complemented by a free Interactive e-book* featuring
videos, cases and other relevant links, allowing access
on the go and encouraging learning and retention
whatever the reading or learning style. Suitable as core
reading for undergraduate and postgraduate business
management students of strategy and strategic
management. *Interactivity only available through
Vitalsource eBook included as part of paperback product
(ISBN 9781473938458). Access not guaranteed on secondhand copies (as access code may have previously been
redeemed).
Leading and Managing People in the Dynamic Organization
Randal D. Day 2014-04-04 The current business
environment requires that individuals, teams, and
organizations are equipped to cope with an unpredictable
marketplace and increasing competition. Organizations
are forced to be kinetic, organic, and without
boundaries if they are to remain successful. Given these
environmental and marketplace demands, scholars must
rethink the applicability of existing organizational
theories and frameworks. In March 2001, a conference was
held with the aim of developing and articulating this
new model of organizations. Scholars contributed their
expertise in areas, such as leadership, human resource
management, negotiation and conflict, teams,
entrepreneurship, organizational change, power and
influence, and diversity. The contributors focused on
their own area of expertise and considered how existing
theories must be altered to fit a more agile,
organizational form. Theoretical and empirical questions
were raised, testable hypotheses were developed, and
emerging themes were uncovered. The end result of the
conference is this volume. It brings together the
reflections of a diverse collection of organizational
theorists and researchers on the implications of this
new business model within their own areas of expertise.
The book's goal is to inspire organizational scholars to
develop a new theory and produce sound managerial advice
for how to build and maintain a successful organization
in a dynamic workplace. The chapters include a review of
research literature with the highlights and citations
that everybody working in a field must know, followed by
how the research agenda is affected by the increasingly
dynamic marketplace.
A Guide to Educational Programs in Noncollegiate
Organizations University of the State of New York.
Office on Noncollegiate Sponsored Instruction 1976
The National Guide to Educational Credit for Training
Programs 1996
God's Mechanics Guy Consolmagno 2010-12-03 In God's
Mechanics, Brother Guy tells the stories of those who
identify with the scientific mindset—so-called
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"techies"—while practicing religion. A full fledged
techie himself, he relates some classic philosophical
reflections, his interviews with dozens of fellow
techies, and his own personal take on his Catholic
beliefs to provide, like a set of "worked out sample
problems," the hard data on the challenges and joys of
embracing a life of faith as a techie. And he also gives
a roadmap of the traps that can befall an unwary techie
believer. With lively prose and wry humor, Brother Guy
shows how he not only believes in God but gives religion
an honored place alongside science in his life. This
book offers an engaging look at how—and why—scientists
and those with technological leanings can hold profound,
"unprovable" religious beliefs while working in highly
empirical fields. Through his own experience and
interviews with other scientists and engineers who
profess faith, Brother Guy explores how religious
beliefs and practices make sense to those who are deeply
rooted in the world of technology.
Public Roads 2000
Managing Knowledge Work and Innovation Sue Newell
2009-06-30 Written by a team of highly respected
authorities on management and organizational behaviour,
this core textbook is grounded in an extensive body of
international research and analysis that demonstrates
that knowledge work depends primarily on the behaviours,
attitudes and motivations of those who undertake and
manage it and not simply on the implementation of
information systems technology. Throughout the book,
engaging case studies and role plays demonstrate the
range of perspectives that can be applied to knowledge
work, and the organisational conditions under which it
can be managed effectively. This book is essential
reading for undergraduate and postgraduate students on
modules covering Knowledge Management, and ideal for
modules in Human Resource Management and Organisational
Studies. New to this Edition: - Updated case studies
based on the latest research and with international
reach - Enhanced learning and teaching tools to help
students understand important concepts - A new companion
website with lecturer resources
CIO 1999-09
Computer Law Reporter 2000
Agile Software Development Ecosystems James A. Highsmith
2002 Traditional software development methods struggle
to keep pace with the accelerated pace and rapid change
of Internet-era development. Several "agile
methodologies" have been developed in response -- and
these approaches to software development are showing
exceptional promise. In this book, Jim Highsmith covers
them all -- showing what they have in common, where they
differ, and how to choose and customize the best agile
approach for your needs.KEY TOPICS:Highsmith begins by
introducing the values and principles shared by
virtually all agile software development methods. He
presents detailed case studies from organizations that
have used them, as well as interviews with each method's
principal authors or leading practitioners. Next, he
takes a closer look at the key features and techniques
associated with each major Agile approach: Extreme
Programming (XP), Crystal Methods, Scrum, Dynamic
Systems Development Method (DSDM), Lean Development,
Adaptive Software Development (ASD), and Feature-Driven
Development (FDD). In Part III, Highsmith offers
practical advice on customizing the optimal agile
discipline for your own organization.MARKET:For all
software developers, project managers, and other IT
professionals seeking more flexible, effective
approaches to developing software.
Orders of Ordinary Action Stephen Hester 2016-05-13
Presenting original research studies by leading scholars
in the field, Orders of Ordinary Action considers how
ethnomethodology provides for an 'alternate' sociology
by respecifying sociological phenomena as locally
accomplished members' activities. Following an
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introduction by the editors and a seminal statement of
ethnomethodology's analytic stance by its founder,
Harold Garfinkel, the book then comprises two parts. The
first introduces studies of practical action and
organization, whilst the second provides studies of
practical reasoning and situated logic in various
settings. By organizing the book in this way, the
collection demonstrates the relevance of
ethnomethodological investigations to established topics
and issues and indicates the contribution that
ethnomethodology can make to the understanding of human
action in any and all social contexts. Both individually
and collectively, these contributions illustrate how
taking an ethnomethodological approach opens up for
investigation phenomena that are taken for granted in
conventional sociological theorizing.
Learning Through Knowledge Management Pervaiz K. Ahmed
2007-06-07 'Learning through Knowledge Management'
provides an insightful overview of the main issues
integrating learning and Knowledge Management. It offers
a rich resource of case examples that highlight
Knowledge Management in practice. The text explores and
defines learning and Knowledge Management concepts, and
deals with the elements that play an important part in
determining implementation success in the organization.
The chapters present a managerially oriented discussion
of the following key areas: * The role of processes in
managing knowledge * The behavioural side of Knowledge
Management * Leadership reflexes for knowledge
management success * The key features of Information
Technology required for Knowledge Management * The
future of Knowledge Management as part of organization
management. There are many case studies which include:
British Airways BP Amoco Ford Hewlett Packard Xerox
Swedish Police IBM The case studies encompass a diverse
and broad range of sectors, maturity of practice,
problems and approaches to Knowledge Management.
Spinoff 1978
HBR's 10 Must Reads on Technology and Strategy
Collection (7 Books) Harvard Business Review 2020-12-08
Are analytics and technology a strategic part of your
business? Artificial intelligence, platforms,
algorithms, machine learning. Most business leaders know
the value in advanced technologies. But how do you embed
them into your business—and make them a key part of your
strategy? HBR's 10 Must Reads Technology and Strategy
Collection features innovative ideas to help you
understand what new technologies offer, decide what
business models are best for your business, and move
forward with new innovations. Included in this sevenbook set are: HBR's 10 Must Reads on AI, Analytics, and
the New Machine Age HBR's 10 Must Reads on Business
Model Innovation HBR's 10 Must Reads on Platforms and
Ecosystems HBR's 10 Must Reads on Innovation HBR's 10
Must Reads on Design Thinking HBR's 10 Must Reads on
Strategy HBR's 10 Must Reads on Strategy, Vol. 2 The
collection includes seventy articles selected by HBR's
editors from renowned thought leaders including Clayton
M. Christensen, W. Chan Kim, Renee Mauborgne, and Thomas
H. Davenport, plus the indispensable article "Why Every
Company Needs an Augmented Reality Strategy" by Michael
E. Porter and James E. Heppelmann. With HBR's 10 Must
Reads Technology and Strategy Collection, you can bridge
the divide between your digital and strategic efforts,
and ensure your business is on the cutting edge. HBR's
10 Must Reads paperback series is the definitive
collection of books for new and experienced leaders
alike. Leaders looking for the inspiration that big
ideas provide, both to accelerate their own growth and
that of their companies, should look no further. HBR's
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10 Must Reads series focuses on the core topics that
every ambitious manager needs to know: leadership,
strategy, change, managing people, and managing
yourself. Harvard Business Review has sorted through
hundreds of articles and selected only the most
essential reading on each topic. Each title includes
timeless advice that will be relevant regardless of an
ever‐changing business environment.
A Very Short, Fairly Interesting and Reasonably Cheap
Book About Knowledge Management Joanne Roberts
2015-06-18 Written in a lively, conversational style,
Knowledge Management looks at the nature of knowledge,
including its definition and measurement, before the
main concepts and theoretical contributions to knowledge
management are reviewed and challenged, providing fresh
insights into the central debates. Conceived by Chris
Grey as an antidote to conventional textbooks, each book
in the ‘Very Short, Fairly Interesting and Reasonably
Cheap’ series takes a core area of the curriculum and
turns it on its head by providing a critical and
sophisticated overview of the key issues and debates in
an informal, conversational and often humorous way.
Suitable for students of Business and Management courses
at Undergraduate and Postgraduate level and anyone
interested in the concept of knowledge management.
International Encyclopedia of Organization Studies
Stewart Clegg 2008 The International Encyclopedia of
Organization Studies is the definitive description of
the field, spanning individual, organizational,
societal, and cultural perspective in a crossdisciplinary manner. It is the premier reference tool
for students, educators, scholars, and practitioners to
gather knowledge about a range of important topics from
the unique perspective of organization studies with
extensive international representation. The Encyclopedia
is thoroughly cross-referenced, and entries are based
around a series of broad themes. Editors Stewart R.
Clegg and James R. Bailey bring together a team of
international contributors from the fields of
management, psychology, sociology, communications,
education, political science, public administration,
anthropology, law, and other related areas.
Communities and Organizations Chris Marquis 2011-11-23
Considers how diverse types of communities influence
organizations, as well as the associated benefit of
developing an accounting for community processes in
organizational theory. This title focuses on social
proximity and networks that has characterized the work
on communities.
The Possibility of Language Alan K. Melby 1995 This book
is about the limits of machine translation. It is widely
recognized that machine translation systems do much
better on domain-specific controlled-language texts
(domain texts for short) than on dynamic generallanguage texts (general texts for short). The authors
explore this general domain distinction and come to some
uncommon conclusions about the nature of language.
Domain language is claimed to be made possible by
general language, while general language is claimed to
be made possible by the ethical dimensions of
relationships. Domain language is unharmed by the
constraints of objectivism, while general language is
suffocated by those constraints. Along the way to these
conclusions, visits are made to Descartes and Saussure,
to Chomsky and Lakoff, to Wittgenstein and Levinas. From
these conclusions, consequences are drawn for machine
translation and translator tools, for linguistic theory
and translation theory. The title of the book does not
question whether language is possible; it asks, with
wonder and awe, why communication through language is
possible.
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